
 

 

Seattle HPHC: This Sunday hear about FAMICON at Los Angeles Family Church 
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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Central Family, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Greetings of Peace! It is good to be back here in Washington after a weekend of FAMICON at Los 

Angeles Family Church. We will have the opportunity to hear testimonies from Mr. Ray McCready and 

Miss Miyuki Granstrom about their experience in FAMICON during our Sunday Service this March 13, 

2022. Please join us and share your favorite dish for our potluck lunch. 

 

Let us continue to pray for those who are in difficult situations. Especially for those in Ukraine and in 

Russia and other places in conflict. And for our community members who are in challenging situations. 

Today, I visited Ted Casten, who is confined at Providence Hospital's Hospice in Everett. I had the 

opportunity to pray with him and also I talked with his nephew and niece regarding the preparation for 

Ted's Seonghwa and Won Jeon service once he transitioned to spirit world. 

 

Next Thursday, March 17, 2022, we will be welcoming ACLC Co-chair Dr. Luone Abraham Rouse. He 

will be here in Washington until Saturday, March 19 in the evening. This is a great opportunity for us to 

connect our Pastors with ACLC and with the Blessing America Movement. 

 

There are a number of decisions we have to make for our community. For this I would like to invite you 

to join me in prayer especially in deciding for our buildings and our ministry leadership. 

 

Thank you very much for all your support. God bless! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 

 

 

 


